Gentet, Matthias

From: Daniel Gold

Sent: 10 December 2015 23:38

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to Planning Application No 2015/6455/P

Dear Sir/Madam

T would like (o register my objection o the proposed development at 156 West Ind Lane, Planning Application No 2015/6455/P.

I am a resident of West ITampstead and so il is very important (o me thal any changes (o the area are Lor the betler. I [eed the proposed
development at 156 West I'nd Lane is 100 bulky and too high for the area. [ 1s nol in keeping with the style of the rest of the road and it's
development would be to the detriment to the look and feel of the area.

Kind regards,

Daniel Gold
Resident of West Hampstead



